
Comment for planning application 22/03064/OUT
Application Number 22/03064/OUT

Location Land Opposite Hanwell Fields Recreation Adj To Dukes Meadow Drive Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for up to 176 dwellings and associated open space with all
matters reserved other than access

Case Officer  
 

Organisation
Name Mark Whiting

Address 20 Hardwick Hill,Banbury,OX16 2DA

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The local infrastructure cannot cope with more development. My family and I moved to a 
new build on the Southam Road 5 years ago. Since then we've been aghast at the overload 
of local systems and services. 
We struggle to get local GP/Dentist appointments, and the local schools and school traffic 
are overloaded. It's horrendous and a real hinderance to local residents. 
Local wildlife is already massively affected, destruction of local greenland has led to Foxes 
and other wild animals constantly roaming new estates having been displaced. 
These plans are ill thought out and would place further unnecessary burden on the local 
populace and infrastructure. They address no key issues that a development of this type 
causes. 
There are so many spaces and derelict sites within the town and surrounding area already 
that need renovation and could serve the purpose of providing additional housing if needed 
at all.  
This is a completely unnecessary application, especially at a time of increasing cost of living 
and rising mortgage rates, rendering so many of these properties outside the reach of the 
purchasing power of local people and first time buyers.
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